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The Corporation of the City of Kawartha Lakes 

Minutes 

Lindsay-Ops Landfill Public Review Committee 

Meeting 

 

2019-157 

Wednesday, October 9, 2019 

2:00 P.M. 

Weldon Room 

City Hall 

26 Francis Street, Lindsay, Ontario K9V 5R8 

 

 

Members: 

Councillor Pat Dunn 

Chris Appleton 

Karen Buckley 

Barry Hodgson 

Lloyd Robertson 

  

 

   

Accessible formats and communication supports are available upon request. The 

City of Kawartha Lakes is committed to accessibility for persons with disabilities. 

Please contact AgendaItems@kawarthalakes.ca if you have an accessible 

accommodation request.   
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1. Call to Order 

The Chair called the meeting to order at 2:05pm. 

2. Adoption of Agenda 

Moved By Councillor Dunn 

Seconded By B. Hodgson 

Carried 

 

3. Disclosures of Pecuniary Interest 

There were no declarations of pecuniary interest disclosed. 

4. Approval of the Minutes of the Previous Meeting 

Moved By B. Hodgson 

Seconded By K. Buckley 

Carried 

 

5. Reports 

5.1 PRC Activity Summary Spreadsheet 

6. Landfill Complaints 

No complaints. 

7. Leachate Outbreaks 

No leachate outbreaks. 

8. Other New Business 

8.1 Integrated Waste Management Strategy Update-Second Draft 

Staff provided the PRC with a copy of the second draft of the Strategy Update 

which incorporated all of the comments received on the first draft from the 

various committees. 

Moved By C. Appleton 

Seconded By K. Buckley 

Resolved that the Lindsay Ops Landfill Public Review Committee supports the 

Proposed Integrated Waste Management Strategy Update as outlined at the 
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October 9, 2019 meeting and that the Strategy Update be presented at the 

Committee of the Whole meeting on November 5th for endorsement. 

Carried 

 

8.2 Construction and Demolition Pilot Update 

Staff provided an update on the success of the construction and demolition pilot 

program throughout 2019 in regards to recycling of clean wood and drywall. 

Chris Appleton requested that staff continue to review variable tip rates for 

separated and non-separated loads of construction and demolition material in 

order to incentivize separating the clean wood and drywall for recycling. Staff will 

continue to review this option throughout the pilot program pending budget 

approval for 2020. 

8.3 Single Use Plastics Recommendations 

Staff informed the committee of a minor change to staff's recommendations to 

council regarding the single use plastics ban report which will go to the 

Committee of the Whole meeting on November 5th. Staff moved a previous 

recommendation to the body of the report which mentions the possibility of 

phasing single use plastics out of City owned facilities. 

9. Public Comment Period 

No comments. 

Moved By C. Appleton 

Seconded By L. Robertson 

Resolved that the PRC thanks Heather for her professional services over the 

years to the PRC and the City. 

Carried 

 

10. Next Meeting 

The next meeting will be Wednesday, November 13 at 3:00pm. in the Weldon 

Room, City Hall.  

11. Adjournment 

Moved By Councillor Dunn 

Seconded By C. Appleton 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:00pm. 
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Carried 

 


